Empathy

Respect

Determination



rıncess Mav News



Friday 10 March 2023

Dear parents and carers,

A Message from the Headteacher

Today you will have read Ms McCree-Boyle's heartfelt letter about her decision to take early retirement to spend more time with her family and that her last day at the school will be Thursday 30th March. Ms McCree has been here for almost 29 years, starting at the school as a Newly Qualified Teacher in 1994 and has become part of the fabric of the school during her time here. I know that some current parents are lucky enough to have even been taught by her which shows how much she has become part of the community.

would like to sincerely thank Ms McCree-Boyle for everything she has put into the school over her nearly 30 years of service. She has been a consistent presence during periods of great success, but also great challenge. This includes her being part of our governing body for the vast majority of her time here, managing the amalgamation of the infant and junior schools and also ensuring that children are at the heart of what we do here at Princess May, despite what may be going on around her.

am sure that Ms McCree will not be a stranger once she does leave. But before she does, we are going to ensure that we give her a great send off. Please keep an eye out for an invite to a very special assembly very soon.

Mr Reynolds

Headteacher

Class Assemblies

Please make a note of upcoming assemblies. Arrive at 10.50am

5EY	4НВ	3NC	6LA	6НА	REC
23/3/23	27/4/23	18/5/23	1/6/23	15/6/23	29/6/23

Secondary School Place

Reminder that the deadline to accept or reject your school offer is Wednesday 15 March 2023. Please log into www.eadmissions.org.uk using the same login details used to apply for the school place.

Red Nose Day

On **Friday 17th March**, we will be raising money for Comic Relief. The children will be taking part in a multi-sports tournament where they have the chance to win prizes for themselves and their sports houses. Please send your child into school in sports wear on this day (preferably red if possible!) with a donation of £1.

Lost Property

So that we can return lost property, please make sure that every item of clothing, coats, bags & water bottles has your child's name clearly written on it.



Pupils should be seated at their tables from 8.45am

DAY

World Book Day Tokens

BOOK All children received a token to spend at your local bookshop or supermarket. They are valid until 26 March 2023. Please click for a list of £1 books

023s-1-books (worldbookday.com) or you can add the token to the price of a more expensive book. Happy read-

Makaton

Our signs next week are 'I and J'. Click on the pic to view the sign in action! Why not practise at home?





Strike Action

School will be **closed** on Wednesday 15 and Thursday 16 of March due to industrial action.

School Uniform

Our school uniform is very important to us because it shows that each child is part of our whole school community. Please ensure your child is in the full school uniform each day and including for PE. As a reminder, only white t-shirts should be worn along with black jogging bottoms or shorts. Trainers are fine as are plimsoles

but please ensure these are plain black. Please also remember to put your child's name on all items of uniform so they can be returned if lost.

Star Writer

Congratulations to Igra (6HA) who is this week's star

Gold Certificates

This week we celebrated more exceptional achievements. Well done to our children who achieved Gold. Please congratulate them on their achievement.

EYFS	Year 1	Year 2	Year 3	Year 4	Year 5	Year 6
	their class assembly	Jose	Richard David	Keren Tessa	Zumra Rosa	Ismael Natalia Iqra Aaliyah Lashari Michelle Bethlehem De'aijah

Secret Agent Awards

We use the 'Agents' to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a Growth Mindset. Well done to this week's award winners. Please congratulate them on their achievement.

Year 1	Year 2	Year 3	Year 4	Year 5	Year 6
	Chasia Enes	Rivel-Royce	Yamur		Berk Anerihan



School Website

www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk

School Office: Monday - Friday 8:30am - 4.30pm 0207 254 1589 Email: admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk